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eaj2jc@jackson.sparcc.org February 4-8, 2019 

Integrated Language Arts-​This week we will 

begin researching important Americans for our 

lapbook project! This is really cute! When it is 

time to share with the class, we will be dressing 

up as our person! Look for more information in 

the next week or two. It’s hard to believe, but we 

will also celebrate our 100th day of school on 

Wednesday!!  

 

Fundations- ​Our Unit 9 Assessment will be given 

on Friday. We continue reviewing closed syllable 

words. This is basically a review of spelling 

patterns we have learned up to date and 

understanding that they are all closed syllable 

words.  

 

Reading Logs ​ ​will  be due on ​Friday. ​Please be 

sure to sign your child’s paper. Thanks! 

 

Friends Time-​ ​Mrs. Neff will come Tuesday to talk 

about Body Safety. 

 

Math- ​We are finishing up Chapter 7 this week. 

We will practice using models to problem solve 

and identifying numbers that are 10 more/less 

than a given number. Our test will be Friday We 

will take a pretest over our next chapter, Chapter 

5 ( Addition/Subtraction Relationships). 
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LUNCH MENU 

Monday-Hot Dog 

Tuesday-Bear Cub Sandwich 

Wednesday-Bosco Sticks 

Thursday-Popcorn Chicken 

Friday-Stuffed Crust Pizza 

 

Student of the Week:  

Drayke Hannan 

(Continued from cold days) 

 

NOTES:  

*​Next week students who bring $1 for 

Wishes Can Happen (Polar Plunge) can 

wear a hat or chew gum. This is a fun 

way to help others! 

 

*We celebrate  our 100th day of 

school Wednesday!!  Students were 

asked to bring 100 of an item that will 

fit into the ziploc bag provided. 

 

*Polar Plunge at Lake Cable! 

 

*Our class Valentine’s Party will be 

Feb. 14th.  You may send in your 

child’s box and Valentine's on the 14th. 

Thanks! 

 

*Just a reminder, the students have no 

school on Friday, Feb. 15 and Monday, 

Feb. 18 th. 
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